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In relation to the information published by some media on the occasion of their visit to 

the Ituango project, EPM clarifies: At the time that the flow of water through the 

Powerhouse was opened, there were equipment worth approximately 110 million dollars. 

EPM reiterates that the probable date of entry into operation of the first power 

generation unit of the Ituango project will be in the year 2021. Currently a contracting 

process of an international firm is underway to carry out an evaluation of the pathology of 

the works to ensure safety in the works. 

 

 

 

  

 


